
Task # 22-13 Date:   16th June Review Date: Oct 22 

 

Meet: Buttermere 

Summary: 
Clear greenery from new hedgerow 
 
Volunteers: 
 

12 

Time: 
 

09:30 11:30 

Weather: 
 

Hot and sunny 

 

A team of 12 volunteers were out early this morning clearing the new hedgerow area between 
Buttermere and Strancliffe Lane.  
 
We planted the hedgerow last autumn and the young trees have mostly all survived but were 
swamped by bindweed, bramble, and nettles.  
 
It took a while to find them all again but we managed it and also given the area a good chop 
back to give the saplings a fighting chance to get going again.  
 
Special thanks to Helen and Dan for all their support today including well needed 
refreshments. Thank you all. 

Just started finding the first saplings amongst 
the greenery 

Taking a well-earned rest in what little shade 
there was 



  

 
 
Finished the main section and it’s beginning to look great 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to the team today: (L-R) Bob, Stewart, Steve, Soo, Margaret, Philip, Andy, Julie, Ian, 
Karen and Dan 

 
Next Task: 

Thursday 09:30 30th June 
Location: Mill Lane footpath – play area 

 

 
 

 

 


